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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO: Rock Hill Board of Historic Review 
FROM:  Janice Miller, Historic Preservation Specialist 
RE:  Regular Public Hearing, August 6, 2020 
DATE:  July 20, 2020 
 
Please note that the regularly scheduled public hearing of the Rock Hill Board of Historic Review 
scheduled for Thursday, August 6, 2020, has been cancelled due to the lack of items for 
consideration. The next public hearing is scheduled for Thursday, September 3, at 6:00PM in City 
Council Chambers at City Hall. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Janice Miller 
Historic Preservation Specialist 
 


